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Grant Application and Approval Process 
 
School personnel, students, parents, and community members seeking grant funding for anything 
school related should collaborate with the appropriate school principal or superintendent before 
filing the grant application. This policy applies to local and non-local granting organizations, but 
excludes state and governmental school grants. A copy of the completed application should be 
given to the school’s principal. The applicant should provide updates to the principal on the 
status of the application. Any grants applied for without prior collaboration with school leaders 
may be subject to rejection. All grants covered under this policy are subject to School Committee 
approval at a regularly scheduled meeting. See policy KCD.  
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